

Sent Via E-Mail only:

October 29, 2018

Michelle Grove PO Box 253 Spring Mills, PA 16875 michelleyvonnegrove@gmail.com

Re: Petition for Reconsideration

OOR Dkt. AP 2018-1288

Michelle Grove v. Gregg Township

Dear Ms. Grove:

The Office of Open Records ("OOR") is in receipt of your petition for reconsideration filed to the above-referenced docket number. A review of the petition does not indicate any errors of law or misinterpretation of the facts. The Agency met its obligation to provide an electronic record by providing the .pdf file. Therefore, we deny your request for reconsideration.

Respectfully,

/s/ Charles Rees Brown

Charles Rees Brown Chief Counsel

cc: Jennifer Snyder (via email only)

David Gaines, Esquire (via email only)